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1. Welcome to new senators. 

 

2. BA/BS proposal update 

A. The Academic Requirements Committee was asked to review the current 

BA/BS proposal and forward comments, suggestions and questions to the 

executive Committee. Their response is 

 We discussed the BA/BS proposal and decided that we want to discuss it 
with our divisions in June. Since this is our last meeting for the year, the 
Faculty Senators for the division would be best for that feedback. 
 

 The ARC did agree that a final decision on this should be in the fall when 
the full faculty is back on campus.  
 

B. Delays in approving major curriculum proposals by Faculty Senate goes 

beyond the catalog deadlines we usually have in mind. Other units on 

campus (such as Admissions, Registrar’s Office and Student Success & 

Advising) have deadlines to be able to make necessary changes to 

include the new curricula or academic requirements.  

 

3. Assessment Facilitation Steering Committee: Three faculty members are 

needed to serve on this committee for next year. The AFSC charge states that 

AFSC meets six times per year. Faculty that are interested in serving on this 

committee please send a statement of interest and experience working with 

assessment to Adele by June 6th. Note that AFSC is also reaching out to new 

PLC members to serve. 

 

4. Budget Presentation Follow Up Questions 

The questions are posted. A follow up meeting with President Fuller and Interim 

VP Finance Jay Kenton is being scheduled to discuss responses and the best 

way to have those accessible to faculty. 

 

5. Senate Committees: Recommendations from the Executive Committee will be 

shared in July FS meeting. Meeting times, meeting frequency, looking at ARC in 

particular are among what has been discussed so far.  

 

 

  


